
                                

Dismissal Request Letter 

 

Federal Communications Commission  

Equipment Authorization Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

USA 

 

Date: 15 October 2021 

 

Subject: Dismissal Request of existing FCC ID 

 

Company name: Guangdong OPPO Mobile Telecommunications Corp., Ltd. 

Address: NO.18 Haibin Road, Wusha Village, Chang’an Town, Dongguang City, 

Guangdong, China 

Product Name: Mobile Phone 

Model: A103OP 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is to request dismissal of existing FCC ID: R9C-A103OP, TC number: TC553697/ 

TC534959/ TC279662 / TC910719 / TC727665 /TC212876, granted on 10/14/2021 

(date). 

 

The reason for asking this dismissal is: 

 

The device has not been marketed or sold to the United States, Canada nor anywhere 

in the world due to the equipment (Product name: Mobile Phone, Model: A103OP) by 

FCC ID: R9C-A103OP,has a new design for marketing purposes, so hereby request 

to dismissal the FCC ID: R9C-A103OP. 

 

 

 

Your sincerely, 

Name:            Date: October 15, 2021 

 

 

Title: Manager      

Signature of applicant: Guangdong OPPO Mobile Telecommunications Corp., Ltd. 


